DOXA ARTS ACADEMY UNIFORM FAQ

Where can | find the uniform shop?
https://doxaartsacademy.com/shop/

How do | know what my child’s uniform will be for their class?
1. View the Uniform Catalog sent in your email titled ‘Uniform Catalog’ and click
images directly in the catalog to go to the item in the shop.
2. Visit the shop to see categories. Your child’s class name is displayed in the shop
and contains their uniform items for that class.

| purchased a uniform last year, can we use it again?

1. Yes, IF you child is registered for the same class group as last year, they may
wear the same uniform even if the styles for that class have changed.

2. Uniforms are done by color for each specific class. So if your child was registered
for Pre-K Opal last year and is again registered for Pre-K Opal this year, you may
reuse their uniform.

3. If your child was registered for Acro-Dance 1 Diamond last year but is registered
for Acro-Dance 1 Sapphire this year, you will need to purchase the Sapphire
class uniform.

How do | know what class my child is in or the name of the class?
Upon registration, a confirmation email was sent with the class information and name.
Or you can find this information in your parent portal. For instance, a child registered in
Acro+Dance 1 - Diamond will do the following:

1. Go to the shop’s website

2. Select Academy Uniforms

3. Select Acro+Dance 1

4. Select Diamond then pick a style of leotard/Dance Dress and tights for the child’s

size

How do | know what size to order?
Size charts are included with each uniform item

Why can’t | order shoes from the shop?

Dance shoes are not true to size therefore we do not encourage ordering based on
street shoe size. Please come into the studio during the August open hours to be fit for
shoes for the child’s class. We will place orders on Friday each week.



https://doxaartsacademy.com/shop/

Tuesday, Thursday 4-6pm

How do we get the uniform?
An order will be placed each Friday. Upon arrival, we will notify you by email and
distribute uniforms before classes resume.

Why do I have to buy a uniform?
We have adopted uniforms for several reasons.
1. Increase the dance experience quality. We can spot more easily for acro, we can
correct form and placement in dance, and clothing items don’t distract dancers
2. Foster a sense of unity and belonging
3. Elevate our dancer performance to a higher level

Does my child have to wear their uniform every week?

No! Every month in fall and early spring we have theme weeks that are a blast! Crazy
Sock Week, Costume Week, Christmas PJ Party Week, etc.. will be a ‘free week'.
Outside of those theme week class uniforms are required.

We already have dance attire.

We understand families have already invested in items for class over the summer, come
from other studios where there is not a uniform, or have hand-me-downs and we know
that isn’t without a cost. Students are welcome to wear other dancewear during theme
weeks.

Can | exchange sizes if the uniform doesn’t fit?
Absolutely. We will be happy to help you exchange uniforms.

Are uniforms expensive?

As always, DAA strives to keep clothing items modest, appropriate, and cost-effective.
We make a promise to never price gouge and have hidden fees. The pricing in our
in-studio shop will always be affordable.



